
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

Parish Priest: Canon Edward D. Cameron      

Address: 24 Fruin Avenue, Newton Mearns G77 6HA                     

Phone: 0141 639 1073                                                                                        

Email: stcadoc@rcdop.org.uk  

Web: www.stcadocsrcparish.org.uk 
Facebook: @stcadocscatholicchurch 

Scottish Charity Number: SCO 013514 

 

ST. CADOC’S R.C. CHURCH 

    WEEKLY BULLETIN 

                                                                                          

7th SUNDAY of EASTER 

WORLD COMMUNICATIONS DAY 

Year B   9th May 2021 

              

 JOIN CANON EDDIE 

for Holy Mass  

live-streamed on our Parish web 

Or, via the YouTube link: 

https://youtu.be/nQg3BNuTIdw 
 

 
Easter Sunday – Pentecost Sunday 

           4th April  - 23rd May 2021 
The Season Ticket Scheme has 

resumed and will remain in place until 

the end of the pandemic. 

Additional seats will now be available, 

from Saturday 1st May, on a first 

come basis and be allocated on arrival 

at the church. It is no longer necessary 

to book a seat in advance from that 

date. May I remind ticket holders that 

tickets were granted on the 

understanding that the seat would be 

used each week, and if you were unable 

to use your ticket you would let me 

know at least the day before, so that 

others might be able to use the seat.  

If your circumstances have changed, and 

you no longer wish to use your seat each 

week, please let me know. Canon Eddie 

The latest up-date is available on our 

website: www.stcadocsrcparish.org.uk            
 

CAN YOU HELP? We are very grateful to 

the volunteers who have already signed up to 

keep our church open. If you wish to 

volunteer to help prepare the church for Mass 

and to sanitise the church afterwards, please 

email the Parish.             

 

Vocations: Seventh Sunday of Easter - 

“As you sent me into the world, I have 

sent them into the world.” Are you being 

sent by Jesus to bring his presence to the 

world as a priest, deacon or in 

consecrated life? Speak to your 

Vocations Director, contact Fr. John 

Morrison on 01418895056 or e-

mail vocations@rccdop.org.uk 

 

Music Ministry: Mgr. Carlin, on 

behalf of The Liturgy Commission, 

would like to invite anyone interested in 

preparing liturgical music for Pentecost 

and Corpus Christi to a Zoom session on 

Monday evening May 17th at 7pm. 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81781438330 

 

SAFEGUARDING                        

Training Video for New Volunteers 

available to view on Parish website.                                                                 

S.S.V.P. is co-ordinating volunteers to 

help with the elderly and vulnerable 

and is working in conjunction with The 

Voluntary Action East Renfrewshire 

Community Hub. If you would like to 

volunteer, or are aware of anyone who 

may need assistance, please contact The 

Community Hub:  0141 876 9555 /   

hello@va-er.org.uk                                                                                                                                                     
 

WEEKLY COLLECTIONS:  
Many thanks for your continued support of 

the Parish through Standing Orders, Direct 

Debits, Pay Portals, envelopes and the 

basket in the porch of the church.  For your 

convenience, boxed sets of envelopes for use 

throughout the year are available. Please 

collect a box as you leave the church.   

These continue to be difficult times for 

everyone financially so please simply give 

what you can. Your financial support is 

always very much appreciated and more so 

given the on-going impact of Covid-19 on our 

lives.      Canon Eddie  

Special Collection – Communications  

16 May 2021    This collection pays for 

our national Scottish Catholic Media 

Office which provides a service to the 

press and media with information on the 

activities of the Church in Scotland.  The 

office supports two employees.  You can 

donate easily to this by visiting our 

Diocesan website www.rcdop.org.uk and 

clicking on the ‘Online Parish 

Offertory’.  This allows you to donate to 

any of the causes or parishes of your 

choice.  Many thanks. 

PARISH ROSARY GROUP:   

You are invited to join our Family 

Rosary Group to pray The Rosary 

in the church every 2nd Friday at 6pm. 

The dates between now and the 

school summer holidays are: 4 +18 June.  

All are welcome. If you require any 

further information, please contact   

Lesley Ward   07910266821  

leslley@giffnockwards.co.uk                               

 

 
 

MONDAY 17th MAY 

P7 CONFIRMATIONS. 

There will be NO 6.30pm MASS  

In St. Cadoc's on this date. 

 

Please click on page one to access more news. 

 

SERVICES DURING COVID-19  

HOLY MASS 

Live-Stream Schedule 

Monday – 6.30pm 

Wednesday – 10am 

Thursday – 6.30pm  

Saturday– 10am and 5pm (Vigil) 

Sunday – 10am, 12 noon and 4pm. 

Requiem Masses will be live-streamed                      

only if requested by the Families. 

(TUESDAY+FRIDAY Church CLOSED) 

RECONCILIATION      

(available on request; please phone  

Canon Eddie to arrange a time.) 

FUNERALS 

(maximum of 20 people may attend) 

BAPTISM 

Please discuss with Canon Eddie.  

MARRIAGE 

Please discuss with Canon Eddie. 

 

 
Please remember in your prayers those 

who are sick and those who have asked 

for our prayers, especially all affected by 

Covid-19 and all who care for them. 

                                                                                

We pray for the sick: 

John Martin, Sylvia Tartaglia and 

Pauline MacKenzie. 

 
We pray for those who have died recently: 

Tony McCann, Margaret Smith, 

Isobel Gormley & Mgr. Tony Duffy. 

 
We pray for those whose Anniversaries 

occur about now:        

Ruby O’Neill, Helen Wellwood, 

Minnie Tunnell, Margaret Storrie, 

Patricia Carroll, Thomas Burns, 

James Joseph Duffy and               

Robert Hughes.                                                                                

Requiescant in Pace                             

-------------------------------------------                                                                          

SAINTS of the WEEK 

Sun 16th 7th SUNDAY of EASTER 

St. Margaret of Cortona 

Mon 17th St. Paschal Baylon 

Tues 18th St. John 1 

Wed 19th St. Dunstan 

Thurs 20th St. Bernadine of Siena  

Fri. 21st St. Christopher Magallanes 

Sat. 22nd St. Rita 

                                                                

MAY DEVOTIONS to OUR LADY 

Various options to honour 

Our Blessed Mother during the 

month of May are outlined on the 

Parish website. 
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 Please remember to keep our First Holy Communicants and Confirmandi in your prayers. 

   

 

*CELEBRATION OF PUBLIC MASS: Please only return to Mass if you have no underlying health conditions; are not shielding; 

and feel confident to return. Remember the Sunday Obligation to attend Mass is still suspended.  LIVE STREAM MASSES: 

Services can be accessed via the Diocesan website: www.rcdop.org.uk                                                                                                                                              

Also, to hear Canon Stephen’s DIAL-A-MASS:  telephone 0141 473 4869.  Mass is recorded daily around 10am and is 

available to listen to anytime.    

16th May 2021 Communications Theme:  
“Come & See.” (More details on Parish web). 

 

PRAY THE ROSARY 

WITH BISHOP JOHN: 

    Daily @ 8pm 

www.rcdop.org.uk 

 

  
 

 

 

 *Diocesan Pilgrimage to Lourdes: 

I regret to inform you that as of 27 April 2021, Joe Walsh Pilgrimage Tours have ceased to trade. This will mean that all 

pilgrims who have bookings carried over from 2020 and 2021 will have to invoke a claim through the TOPS protection policy held 

by Joe Walsh Tours. This can be accessed by following the link on their website. If you have any problem with this please contact 

Fr Gerry McNellis on 01475 632078 or stninian@rcdop.org.uk 

 

*20 DAYS FOR LIFE:  1st-20th June 2021     8am until 8pm each day. 
Due to Tier 4 restrictions our 2021 Lenten 40 DAYS FOR LIFE peaceful prayer and fasting vigil at 

the Queen Elizabeth University Hospital in Glasgow was postponed. Sadly, in the midst of this 

current situation the government did not halt or restrict its abortion culture of death. 

On March 23rd 2021 the government called for a UK National Day of Reflection to be held for those 

who had died from Covid the previous year.  According to latest official figures at that time there 

had been 143,259 Covid deaths. The following month April 2021 we marked the 53rd anniversary of 

the implementation of the 1967 Abortion Act which has resulted in almost 9.5million deaths of our 

unborn children here in the UK.   Think of the unborn when you pray the words ‘For what I have done and for what I have failed 

to do’. Think of those words in the ballot box. ‘They will not grow old as we who are left grow old but we will remember them.’  

St. Cadoc’s Parish has always supported 40 DAYS FOR LIFE, the prayer and fasting vigil which usually takes place in Lent 

each year at the Queen Elizabeth University Hospital. It was not possible in Lent this year for obvious reasons. Lasty year’s 

vigil was also cut short.  As a result a “20 DAYS FOR LIFE” vigil is being planned for June this year at the QEUH site. It 

starts on 1 June 2021 at 8 am. This is the feast of Mary, Mother of the Church. It will run from 8am until 8 pm each day and 

will finish at 8pm on 20 June.  

If you are able to support this venture and perhaps take a weekly slot please let Lesley Ward know 

(lesley@giffnockwards.co.uk or 07910266821). The parish have usually given support on a Sunday over the last 5 years but 

participants are needed for every day this year, including Sunday.    

First Holy Communion               

St. Claire’s Primary 4  
 

Saturday 15th May 2021  
at 11.30am 
Saturday 22nd May 2021 

at 11.30am & 1pm. 

First Holy Communion               

St. Cadoc’s Primary 4 
 

Saturday 5th June 2021 

at 11.30am & 1pm. 

 

Saturday 12th June 2021 

at 11.30am & 1pm. 

    Confirmation 

    St. Cadoc’s Primary 7  
 

    Monday 17th May at 6pm & 7.30pm 

   Tuesday 18th May at 6pm & 7.30pm.    

   Wednesday 19th May at 6pm & 7.30pm. 

     

 

Confirmation 

St. Claire’s Primary 7  
 

Tuesday 8th June 

at 6pm & 7.30pm. 

 

 

 

DIOCESAN NEWS 
 

http://www.rcdop.org.uk/
https://rcdop.org.uk/news/dial-a-mass-here-at-st-josephs
http://www.rcdop.org.uk/
mailto:stninian@rcdop.org.uk
mailto:lesley@giffnockwards.co.uk


*RIGHT TO LIFE: Links via which you can register your views on current concerns:                                

It only takes 30 seconds using the easy tool provided:   Genocide Response campaign website      

https://righttolife.org.uk/StopAssistedSuicide  www.righttolife.org.uk/FetalPainMotion          

www.standupandsmile.org.uk  

 

Care Not Killing 'We need to improve how we care for people, not kill them.'  Please contact your election candidates via this 

website to ask them to support palliative care for the dying:  https://carenotkilling.scot/ 

 

Every year hundreds of churches across Britain take part in the 

SPUC White Flower Appeal, making it one of our largest and most 

important educational and fundraising events of the year.   

SPUC supporters come from many backgrounds and walks of life. 

The success of the White Flower Appeal is founded on the 

compassion and generosity of faithful churchgoers in parishes across 

the UK. SPUC is grateful for the unapologetic defence of unborn 

babies and vulnerable people that the teaching of the Catholic 

Church provides. On Saturday, 22 May 2021, at Carfin Grotto, 

SPUC Scotland will display 14,000 white flower images, one for 

every child lost to abortion in Scotland in one year, to create a 

‘carpet of flowers for the unborn’.   

Bishop Toal will bless the physical display at 2pm.  If you would like to sponsor a virtual flower, please visit 

www.whiteflower.org.uk or call SPUC Scotland (0141 221 2094) to make a donation.  (John Deighan  CEO  SPUC Scotland) 

 

“LAUDATO SI”: An Evening of Reflection   Mon, 24 May 

2021 - 7pm – 8.15pm  

This evening of reflection will bring Catholics across 

Scotland together to reflect on the closing of this special 

'Year of Laudato Si'.  Hosted by SCIAF and Justice & Peace 

Scotland, the event marks the sixth anniversary of the 

publication of Pope Francis' encyclical letter on Care for our 

Common Home. We'll also look forward to the crucial next few 

months which have the potential to be a turning point for the 

future of the planet as the UK hosts the vital G7 summit and the 

COP26 climate change talks. 

We will hear from a range of speakers about their hopes and 

prayers for the year ahead and how their faith inspires them to 

take action to respond to the climate crisis.  
This is an online event.  To register, click the following link: 

Everything and Everyone is Connected Tickets, Mon, May 24, 2021 at 7:00 PM | Eventbrite 

 

*Online Marriage Counselling available during Covid 19 Crisis   
Our Diocese has a Counselling Service for Catholics Married in the Catholic Church with our dedicated Catholic Marriage 

Counsellor.  If you are concerned about your relationship and feel you are both unable to reach a conclusion alone, it is likely that 

you will benefit from marriage counselling.  The counsellor is there to maintain a neutral, non-judgmental position. For information 

or advice please email in confidence: counselling@rcdop.org.uk   
*JUSTICE & PEACE: For information about issues of social justice, and to keep up to date with current campaigns, follow 

Justice & Peace Scotland on Facebook, Twitter and Instagram or check out the website, www.justiceandpeacescotland.org.uk   If 

you wish to be more involved in the work of justice and peace email office@justiceandpeacescotland.org.uk. The staff will be 

willing to help you in any way they can. At the moment the office is closed and staff are working from home, Monday to 

Wednesday.     

*Online Rosary and Stations of the Cross You are invited to join us, Catholic Erskine, to pray the Rosary, online,  

Monday – Thursday and Saturday at 12 noon each day.  You are also invited to join us on Friday at 12 noon, when we pray 

the Stations of the Cross.  At present we are using “Mary’s Way of the Cross” – a series of prayers, reflections and meditations as 

we accompany Mary as she follows her Son on his road to Calvary.  To join any of these ventures please visit our website; 

catholicerskine.website and click onto the Rosary link.  All welcome.    

*Accessing Support for People Affected by Cancer in East Renfrewshire during the Pandemic: 
 At Macmillan East Ren we’re still here to provide support for anyone affected by cancer in East Renfrewshire. That includes people 

with a current or past diagnosis, family, friends or carers.  While we’re unable to offer face-to-face provision during the pandemic, 

you can access both our cancer information and support service and our Move More programme of physical activity remotely. 

Cancer Information and Support Calls - On Wednesdays and Fridays, our information and support volunteers provide a friendly 

listening ear for anyone affected by cancer. We also refer and signpost to other relevant services in the local community and beyond. 

To find out more or to book a video call over Zoom or a phone call, please get in touch in one of the following ways: 

Call, text or WhatsApp us on:      Conor - 07867 441579 (Mon/Tues/Thurs;    Vanessa - 07867 441486 (Wed/Fri) 

Email:  macmillan@ercultureandleisure.org    Physical Activity through Move More - Our move more volunteers deliver a gentle 

movement class via Zoom every Thursday. After the class there’s a chance to have a coffee and a chat. We also have an online circuits 

class on Wednesday evenings. To find out more and get tailored support, just get in touch with Helen, our Move More Coordinator 

on: 07867 441489 (Mon/Wed) or Helen.Harrison@ercultureandleisure.org                                                                                                                                                               

Genocide%20Response%20campaign%20website
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*Online Theology: Thursday/ Monthly, 5.00-6.00    20 May: Holy Disobedience: Catholic 

Political Witness and Resistance - Anna Blackman.   Theology Thursdays is a programme of 

seminars aimed at non-experts and beginners. Each seminar has a theological focus, lasts for one 

hour and is taught by an expert in the field. It may be of interest to teacher educators, teachers, 

parents, catechists, students and senior school pupils.   To book your place and receive the ZOOM 

link, please email:education-st-andrews-foundation@glasgow.ac.uk                                                                     

 
*The Legion of Mary Wayside Club, 32 Midland Street, Glasgow G1 4PR – ‘Reaching out since 1932’   The Wayside Club 

provides a daily evening meal to the homeless of Glasgow, prior to COVID this would have been a shared meal with the opportunity 

for social connection and spiritual support from a member of the Legion of Mary with an opportunity to join in evening prayer. 

During COVID we have continued to provide take-away food and support and advice about accessing other agencies.  We are keen 

to promote our service amongst Catholics who could help us by becoming legionaries to provide practical and spiritual support to 

our clients. We also want to encourage Auxiliary members who would be prepared to support us in prayer.   Rev. John Fletcher 

Permanent Deacon Spiritual Director Our Lady of the Wayside Praesidium.      John.Fletcher@rcag.org.uk 

*Craig Lodge, Dalmally, Mission House for Young Adults:   Craig Lodge Community is offering a new opportunity 

 to young Catholics on how to live a life of mission. Craig Lodge Mission House is a nine-month residential programme for any 

young adult between the ages of 18-30 who desires to become a passionate lover of Jesus and become Spirit-filled evangelisers for 

the renewal of the Church,” (Pope Francis). Community, prayer and studying of the Catholic faith and learning to proclaim  

the Good News to others”.  The mission house will begin in September 2021 and applications are now being accepted.  

Visit the Craig Lodge website for more details.   www.craiglodge.org/missionhouse                                                                                     

 

*Minsteracres Retreat Centre 

The Minsteracres Retreat Team invite you to join them on an online retreat.  The 2021 programme 

includes varied day, weekend and week-long events. Currently coronavirus restrictions apply so 

online retreats are offered.  The theme for 2021 is “The God who Speaks…”.  We will explore some 

of the many ways in which God speaks to us; through prayer, through scripture, through challenging 

times and through nature. During all of our retreats we will be invited to consider new ways of 

attending to and living out the Gospel.  Click on the link for more information: 

 https://www.minsteracres.org/come-on-retreat/     
Further details on how to join the retreat using ZOOM will be sent to you once you have booked and paid for a place online.  

We look forward to welcoming you! The suggested offerings indicated help us to cover our costs, but no one should feel excluded 

for financial reasons and concessions are available. 

 

*Free ‘Kid’s Bulletin’ Sunday Children's Liturgy 

Our Families Permanent Commission asked us to pass onto you this resource for children attending Sunday Mass.  Each week it 

gives the narrative on the Gospel for the day and a storyboard of the life of a Saint with a Feast that upcoming week.  It is free but 

donations welcome.   https://thekidsbulletin.com/2021/04/12/the-kids-bulletin-for-sunday-april-18th-2021/ 

You can also access this resource on St. Cadoc’s website:  www.stcadocsrcparish.org.uk 

*Scottish Catholic Observer 

The Catholic Herald has notified that the Scottish Catholic Observer was wound up at the end of December 2020. 

 

*Global Week of Prayer for the Church and Peoples of China, from Sunday 23 May to Sunday 30 May 

called for in March by Cardinal Bo. His statement which can be read on the Parish web, has been widely 

reported in Catholic media: https://www.catholicnewsagency.com/news/246867/cardinal-bo-urges-prayer-

octave-for-china     A small group of lay Christians have come together in response to his call, and have 

prepared this website with resources for prayer: https://globalprayerforchina.org/ This video encapsulates 

Cardinal Bo’s call: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=uYkzP23MVuQ     

I invite you to join in this Week of Prayer in some form, individually in your personal, private prayers and 

collectively in church, and if you might help spread the word by informing your family and friends? 

(Benedict Rogers Senior Analyst, East Asia).  More details on Parish web. 

 

 

 

The Logos & Literature: Elaborating the Divine  

A series of online evening talks exploring some of  

the great themes of Catholic Christianity in writing old and 

new, with Catholic scholars and contemporary authors.  

 

Every second Thursday at 7:30pm until 8th July.  

 

For info and registration: 

https://christianheritagecentre.com/events/logos-and-

literature/ 
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10th – 11th July 2021 

John of the Cross and the experience of transforming love. 

This years’ conference focuses on St. John of the Cross 

and his life changing teachings of how love can transform 

each and every one of us.   

Through six thought-provoking talks, each of us can learn 

how to become beacons of light to greater reflect Christ 

and offer hope to a world in much need of healing.   

This year, we have been blessed with six renowned 

speakers, authors and experts, who will bring St. John’s 

teachings to life and transform how we grow in our love 

and spirituality.   

For more information www.carmelite.uk.net/ssc  

or contact ruth.preston@carmelite.org.uk   

Tel: 07849 596 572 
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